

AUTUMN ENERSIEUTER



WELCOME BACK

The Friends of St Winifred's are delighted to welcome back all the children and their families, and to extend a special **hello** to **all the new pupils, parents and carers** who have just joined our wonderful school community!

For those of you who do not know, the Friends of St Winifred's are the Parent Teacher Association for the school. The committee manage the PTA as a charity in accordance with the Charity's Commission rules and our Constitution.

Our children & our school community are at the heart of everything we do.

AGM

20TH SEPTEMBER - 4PM



PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING AT THE 'MEET THE
TEACHERS' EVENT:

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO FIND OUT ABOUT THE FRIENDS, MEET THE COMMITTEE, AND HAVE YOUR SAY!

SEP/OCT 2022



WHO'S WHO?

The committee officers include the Chair (Aoife), Deputy Chair (Renee), Secretary (Ana) and Treasurer (TBC). The remaining committee members are Chanelle, Michelle, Guillaume, Florence and Carina. As you can see there is plenty of space for new **committee members** so please do come and talk to us at the AGM if you are interested in joining. The class representatives, who help share information between the school and the school community, are listed on the right. If you would like to be added to a **WhatsApp group** for your child's class and are not sure how to do it then please contact us on our email address:

CLASS REPS



- Nursery. Sanja
- Reception: Chanelle & Michelle
- Year 1: Minerva & TBC
- Year 2. Renee & Alison
- Year 3: Andrea & TBC
- Year 4: Pauline & Jo
- Year 5: Amii & Alison
- Year 6: Azille

stwinifredsfriendssel2@gmail.com.

WE NEED YOU

Becoming a member of the Friends is **really rewarding.** It also greatly improves your child's experience of school and has many benefits:

- You will make new friends and meet other members of the school community
- You'll feel more connected to your school and community
- You will make a difference
- You will help create lasting memories for your children

All support is welcome – no matter how much or how little time you are able to give. You are under no obligation to give more time than you can spare. If you'd like to get involved please contact us at stwinifredsfriendssel2@gmail.com.

SEP/OCT 2022







In 2021/22 the Friends were able to make the following contributions to our school and the wider community as a result of your amazing genorosity:

- £4800 to pay for 6 new computers for the children's classrooms
- £507 to help pay for Year 6 leavers celebrations
- £200 for musical instrument repairs
- £375 fundraising for Dlg Deep Africa
- £458 fundraising for the Ukraine Emergency Appeal

LIKE & FOLLOW US!





